

10-11-2010

H.E. Ban Ki-moon

Secretary-General

**United Nations** 

New York, NY 10017

USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I have the pleasure and honor to confirm that Pnacrop Commercial Company Ltd supports the ten Global Compact with respect to all the categories indicated in the COP document. Including labor, environment, transparency and anti-corruption.

We intend to enforce all the above mentioned principles in our organization and put all efforts to encourage these practices within our region and neighboring areas. And to advance the broader development goals of the United Nations and the Millennium Development Goals in particular.

We are committed to the submission of our partnership with the Global Compact thru the annual renewal of this Communication Of Progress.

Sincerely Yours,

Dr. Sami Elhakim

**Managing Director**